
               Livonia Public Schools
                 District Services

Date: October 11, 2023

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  New Boilers District-Wide Energy Savings

I am requesting the opportunity to discuss with the Board the data gathered in regard 
to our energy savings based on the boiler replacements in our buildings. As you 
know, the district has recently finished a multi-year Sinking Fund project that has 
replaced all of the approximately 20+ year old boiler units in the district’s buildings 
with new, high efficiency boiler units. These new units use much less energy in the 
forms of gas and electricity, thus, reducing the district’s carbon footprint while, at the 
same time, heating our buildings more evenly and efficiently. I have asked Mr. Harry 
Lau, Administrator of Facilities & Operations, and Mr. Brian Weber, Plante Moran 
Realpoint, to join me in presenting to the Board data celebrating the efficiencies 
gained with the successful conclusion of this eight year Sinking Fund project. 

c:  Board of Education
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